
Dyal Singh College
(University of Delhi)

Lodhi Road, New Delhi

Date: 05/09/23

NOTICE

It has come to the notice that the students of Semester-3 and Semester-5

from different courses are frequently approaching the college office window at

the main gate to get changed their options for DSE/GE/SEC/VAC and AEC

papers. Hereby, all the students of Semester-3 and Semester-5 from any

course may note that finally, any such change will be considered up to

September 13, 2023 only. Thereafter, no change in option paper(s) will be

entertained for whatsoever may be the reasons.
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